
Please bring appropriate outdoor gear for playing outside. If the weather   

allows, we will go outside whenever we get the chance. 

Jan 7– Back to School 

Jan 18– Gabby’s 5th Birthday! 

Jan 21—MLK JR Day NO SCHOOL 

 

Dear Families, 

 January has arrived! Happy 2019 to all of 

you.  This month we will start our study of North 

America with a focus on The United States and 

Idaho. This will include political maps, biome 

maps, animals, flags, and culture from this 

continent.  In our practical life area, we are 

adding in some new food prep work. Please keep 

an eye out for helping hands on the parent board 

to ensure that we can keep these works filled all 

month. Soon we will be having our all school 

parent appreciation day. There will be more 

information about this event coming soon.  

Cheers, Ms. Laura 
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I m port an t clas sroom Rem in ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   


